
 

 
 

 
 

November 28 , 2023 
  
Ms. Melanie Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
 

EM-EVER-097-231017 - The Connecticut Light and Power Company d/b/a Eversource Energy notice of intent to 

modify an existing telecommunications facility located at 20 Barnabas Road, Newtown, Connecticut. 

Dear Attorney Bachman: 
 
Pursuant to Section 16-50j-73 of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies and in accordance with  

Conditions of the Connecticut Siting Council’s (“Council”) favorable decisions with regards to the above 

referenced Exempt Modification Filing, dated October 17, 2023, The Connecticut Light and Power Company 

doing business as Eversource Energy submits the following information pursuant to Condition 5 of the 

Council’s ruling: 

 

• Per Condition 5: this letter notifying the Council that Eversource plans to commence 
construction December 12, 2023 

 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via telephone at (860) 728-4654 

or e-mail at: deborah.denfeld@eversource.com . 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Deborah Denfeld 

Team Lead – Transmission Siting 

 
 
  

 

 

56 Prospect Street 
P.O. Box 270 
Hartford, CT 06141-0270 
 

Deborah Denfeld 
Team Lead – Transmission Siting 

Tel:  (860)-728-4654 

mailto:deborah.denfeld@eversource.com
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